
 
                                                  Press announcement


    We are happy to announce that Polyend team will show up in Berlin’s FEZ at Superbooth convention between 3rd and 5th 
May 2018.  

    This year’s edition is special for us because of two reasons. First of all 3rd of May on Thursday, exactly at noon, at Polyend 
booth E224 together with our friends from famous Dreadbox, we will make an official announcement about the fruit of our 
almost year-long cooperation - the Medusa Synthesizer. 

    Please come by, hear it and hear about it. We feel like we’ve accomplished something unique and we can finally reveal it to 
you, it makes us happy as a child. 

    Talking about kids, the second reason that makes this edition of Superbooth so special to us is the fact that we’re happy to be 
providing an interactive musical exposition in the Kids Area. Made especially for that occasion with the use of our Perc Pro 
systems and Seq sequencer to let the coming generation of producers make some noise. 

    Of course, beside Medusa, we will be also showcasing our Polyend instrument too. We’ll have some good news about our Seq 
MIDI Sequencer and the refreshed Perc version with the new controller on us. Come by, meet us in person, let’s talk about our 
products, see and play with them. 
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